

St Bernadette's Catholic Primary School

2 Willey St Sunshine North Vic 3020 Ph: 039311 8872

E: principal@stbsunshinenth.catholic.edu.au ABN: 54 744 343 007

Monday 27th May 2019

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 6 students,

We invite you to....

A Community Conversation about your child's transition from Year 6 to Year 7 to be held on Tuesday, June 11th 2019

On *Tuesday 11th June* we will be holding a Community Conversation evening about transition from primary school to secondary school. The aim of this meeting is to have a conversation to share your concerns, wonderings and any questions you may have about your child moving from primary school to secondary school next year. We ask parents and Year 6 students to attend together to be part of the conversation.

The session will be held at 7pm in Pioneers Hall. Entry to the hall will be via the church car park.

The session will last for approximately one hour. Childcare for other siblings will be available on the night.

Please complete and return the form below to indicate how many people will be attending on the night. Also please indicate the number of children who may require childcare, so that they can be catered for.

Thank you and we are looking forward to seeing you on the night.

Mrs Joanne Webster

Principal

Miss Stephanie Elam

Year 6 Teacher

Mr Sean Walshe Year 6 Teacher

Year 6 TRANSITION COMMUNITY CONVERSATION June 11th 2019

(Please return this slip by Monday 3rd June 2019)

Child's name:			Class:	
Number of adults attending:				
ls your Year 6 child attending? (circle	e) Yes	No		
Number of children requiring childcare	ə:			
Do you require an interpreter? (circle) Yes	No	Language required:	